
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 February 27, 2023 
  
 

  
TOPIC: Recall of a Teacher 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Move that the Board of Education accept the recommendation of the superintendent and 
recall to District employment as a teacher for the 2022-23 school year the person listed on 
the attached document dated February 27, 2023.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Following Board authorization on June 13, 2022, to begin the recall procedure, the process 
was initiated.  The attached document contains the name of one person who has been 
recalled and declined the position.  There are two teachers remaining on layoff.   
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
This position is within the 2022-23 budget guidelines. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Anthony Abbate, Director of Human Resources 
Jennifer Keatts, Director of Human Resources 
 
 
EXHIBIT: 
 
Attached 
 
ljn 
  


